
IMPORTANT MEETING
Most, if not all, Clontarf residents would 
have received a letter from Manly Council 
regarding the Clontarf Marina DA. This is 
an important issue for the precinct and as 
the submissions/objections time frame is 
only a few weeks after our next precinct 
meeting it would be advantageous to 
have as many residents as possible 
attend this meeting.

AGENDA PRECINCT MEETING

Our next meeting will be on Wednesday,  
November 7, 2012 at the Balgowlah RSL, Ethel 
Street, Seaforth.
•	 7.45 pm meeting commences. 

•	 Apologies.

•	 Treasurer’s Report. 

•	 Last meetings’ minutes to be approved. 

•	 Council’s responses to previous minutes. 

•	 DAs/BAs. 

•	 New Business 

•	 Meeting closed.

DEVELOPMENT APPLICATIONS

DA 183/2012.  Clontarf Marina 

Removal of swing moorings, demolition of existing 
21 vessel birth marina, construction of a new marina 
containing 87 vessel births, entry way, platform, above 
ground fuel tanks, relocation of existing swing moorings 
and alterations and additions to the existing boat shed.

REMEMBRANCE DAY

Remembrance Day 
Ceremony will be 
held at the Manly War 
Memorial on Sunday, 
November 11, 2012. 

Service commences at 
10.45 am.

TRY SAILING DAY– SUNDAY, NOVEMBER 4             

Try Sailing Day is conducted 
at many sailing clubs around 
NSW. It is a fantastic way to 
have a great day out at no 
cost. Clubs look forward to you 
visiting them on a Try Sailing 
Day and showing you just how 

fun, safe, accessible, and affordable sailing is.

You’ll have the option to go out for a short sail with 
an experienced sailor, have a look around the clubs 
facilities, as well as find out about the programs and 
courses available. There is something for the whole 
family and even kids as young as five years old can sail 
when accompanied by a parent or guardian. People of 
all abilities are welcome and some clubs offer accessible 
facilities for people with a disability.  

Try Sailing Day is free to attend and all boats and safety 
equipment is provided by the club. All you need to bring 
is clothes and shoes you don’t mind getting wet, sun 
screen and a hat. Shoes with non-marking soles are 
preferred.

Manly, Middle Harbour and Balmoral Sailing clubs are 
participating in this venture. For all participating clubs go 
to www.bia.org.au/trysailing/clubs.html

NOVEMBER E-WASTE COLLECTION

Manly Council is once again 
hosting a FREE e-waste collection 
service for our residents. What is 
e-waste? Electronic waste, which 
includes: televisions, computers 

and peripherals (keyboard, mouse, modem etc.), VCRs, 
DVD players, printers, scanners, fax machines and 
gaming consoles. Please ensure only the items listed are 
placed out for collection.

Please place your e-waste items neatly on the kerb 
Saturday 3 and Sunday 4, November 2012. The collection 
process will commence on Monday, November 5, 2012 
and will take place over five days for the entire LGA.

For more information please contact Council on 	
9976 1660.
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PROUDLY SUPPORTED BY

For all your Real Estate needs. 
Valuations, Auctions, Sales, Rentals 

and Asset Management.

Glen Wirth  
0411 249 955

Marijke D’Crus  
0415 937 396

Richardson&Wrench
Seaforth/Balgowlah 9948 7080

Are you painting, building or renovating?

• Colour schemes, hard and soft furnishing plans.

• Your personal style co-ordinated with existing 
furniture and architecture.

• Professional advice — accredited by major home 
decorating company.

• Long established business of delivering value to 
satisfied clients.

Sue Dowling  
Ph: 9948 6228  Mob: 0418 477 851 

Susie@designingcolour.com.au 

COLOUR CONSULTANT

PRECINCT OFFICE BEARERS
Chairperson: Phil Young — 0408 632 606
Secretary: Lynne Young — 0412 217 509	
Email: lynneyoung58@hotmail.com
Treasurer: Pam Totolos
Newsletter Distributor: Philippa Giles
DA Co-ordinator: John Connor
Newsletter Editor: Antoine de Paauw
Website Editor: Wendy de Paauw

Your direct link to the Clontarf Precinct website is: http://www.clontarfprecinct.com.au

Susie@designingcolour.com.au

   

BOOK EARLY FOR OUR  
MELBOURNE CUP LUNCH

On Tuesday, November 6. 
❦

SEAFOOD BUFFET
On Friday, December 7, and on  

the first Friday of every month at 6.30 pm.
Children welcome and bookings essential.

❦
WE CATER FOR ALL TYPES OF FUNCTIONS

• Birthday parties (21st and 18th) 	
• Wedding receptions • Bowls parties • Wakes 	

• School functions • Corporate events.
❦

We offer you a complimentary  
introduction to bowls (Adults only)

Fun and great exercise, come and give it a go every 
Wednesday and Friday at 3.30 pm	

or by appointment.

The Balgowlah Bowling Club
YOUR LOCAL COMMUNITY CLUB SINCE 1951

Telephone: 99486377  
or email: bowling@bigpond.net.au 

www.balgowlahbowlingclub.com.au

If you would like to help with the distribution of this 
newsletter please call Philippa Giles on 9949 4688.
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• Winner: Deli/Butcher of the 
year 2005, 2006, 2007, 2008

• Winner: Business of the year
• Manly Daily Community 

Business Awards

SAM MACRI & STEPHEN MACRI

Come and see our range  
of glorious foods.

Open Monday to Sunday  
7.00 am to 7.00 pm

122 BEATRICE STREET 
BALGOWLAH HEIGHTS NSW 2093 

TEL/FAX 9949 3969

MANLY ENVIRONMENT CENTRE

27 – 29 November, 2012. 

Environmental Congress for Young People: “Youth 
Leading the World” (YLTW) is a three day environmental 
congress for young people aged 12 to 25 (core 
group 15 to 18), run by the non-profit organisation 
OzGREEN. Participants explore local and global issues of 
sustainability; measure and understand their own eco-
footprint; and work on action plans to make changes 
in their lives, schools and communities. Young people 
can attend the congress individually or with groups from 
their school/uni. Now in its fourth year, YLTW happens 
simultaneously in about 50 locations in Australia and 
overseas on November 27-29, 9.00 am – 3.00 pm. The 
Sydney Northern Beaches Congress is held at the Coastal 
Environment Centre, Narrabeen. Attendance is FREE. 
Register Now! For more information and to register go 
to www.ozgreen.org.au or email yltw@ozgreen.org.au

OCEAN CARE DAY 
Sunday, December 2, 2012 

South Steyne Beach 10.30 am – 4.30 pm. 

The Manly Environment Centre will host the 19th Ocean 
Care Day Festival, a free fun community event on Manly’s 
spectacular surf beach.

Learn more about our gorgeous local environment as 
well as today’s big issues.

Chat with environmental scientists and admire marine 
creatures in their underwater environment at the Eco 
Lab or scan the skies with a special H-Alpha telescope, 
staffed by Sydney Observatory astronomers.

If art is your thing, head over to the Art Tent to admire 
original environmental works by local artists.

As well, there’s Manly’s iconic Penguin Pavilion and the 
ever popular native plant giveaway.

You can enjoy live local musicians on the music stage 
between 11.00 am and 4.30 pm.

Volunteers needed for the day. Please contact MEC on 
9976 2842

MANLY MEALS ON WHEELS SERVICE

The Manly Meals on Wheels Service has a drop in and 
purchase meal service. A meal package of main meal, 
dessert, juice, soup, cheese and biscuits is $6.00.

For those frail/aged clients and their carers that aren’t at 
home to accept the delivery in the morning can drop in 
and purchase meals on a regular or irregular basis.

There are over 70 meals to choose from and clients who 
are gluten-free, diabetic, vegan, halal and vegetarian are 
catered for.

The Service is open Monday to Friday from 7.00 am 
to 4.00 pm and based at Manly Seniors Centre, 	
275 Pittwater Road, Manly.

Lower Parriwi Road 
The Spit, Mosman 2088 

Ph 02 9969 1244 
E: info@mhyc.com.au 
W: www.mhyc.com.au

SAILING
Twilight 
Nothing beats the 

social atmosphere and 
enjoyment of MHYC 
Twilight Sailing on 
Sydney Harbour…

• Post race BBQ and entertainment 
on the beach, plus weekly  

prize presentations.
• Open to sailors of all abilities.

• Crewing opportunities available.

TWILIGHT SERIES OPENING 
DRINKS & SKIPPERS BRIEFING

THURSDAY 4 OCTOBER  
FROM 6.30PM

NEW to MHYC 
Tuesday Twilights  
from 6 November

STARTS THURSDAY 11 OCTOBER 2012

MANLY CYCLING CAMPAIGN

Move Mindfully in Manly is our 
new cycling campaign. It is about 
celebrating cycling while encourag-
ing tolerance, respect and being level 
headed while sharing the road and 
pathways. Manly is a great area to 

ride in with a long and proud history of cycling. Pedal 
power is good for your wellbeing, your wallet and the 
world!

Stay safe, wear your helmet and follow our top tips for 
a fine ride:
•	 Be Bright and use your lights at night.
•	 It is the law – wear a bike helmet.
•	 Use your bell. Ring early, ring loud!
•	 Making eye contact with drivers helps them know 
you’re there.

•	 People, children and dogs are unpredictable – slow 
down and give way. 

•	 Watch out for car doors – ride a metre around them.
•	 Use cycleways, quiet streets or shared paths. Be aware 
of signs.

•	 Lock your bike – ‘D’ locks are the most effective.

We especially need to remind all cyclists that they must 
wear a properly fitted helmet when riding a bike on both 
the road and the pathways. It is a law in Australia and 
the police can fine you if you do not wear one! 

More information and maps on Manly Council website 
www.manly.nsw.gov.au/attractions/transport/cycling/

FAIR TRADE MARKET

Christmas is fast approaching, so 
don’t miss the ‘Manly Fair Trade 
Christmas Markets’ on the Manly 
Council Chamber Forecourt on 
Saturday, December 1, 2012, for 
a wide range of ‘fairly traded’ 
gifts.

There will be over 35 Fair 
Trade stalls participating in 
Manly’s Fair Trade Christmas 
Markets, selling a huge variety 
of high quality handmade Fair 
Trade products from around 
the world. Items range from 
jewellery to clothing, as well 
as accessories, homewares, 
toys, and more. 

On the food side, come and 
taste and be converted to, delicious Fairtrade chocolate, 
tea and coffee.

Adding to the excitement and fun of the markets will be 
a vibrant mix of free all day entertainment.

Your Home Raingarden: a new design approach to 
harvesting and re-using rainwater in your garden to 
create a thriving productive ecosystem

Saturday, November 3, 9.00 am – 12 noon

Education Room, Gatehouse Visitor Centre, North 
Head Sanctuary, Manly.

Presenter: Steve Batley, Sydney Organic Gardens

There’s another hot dry summer on the way. Is your 
garden ready? Join landscape architect and permaculture 
designer Steve Batley in exploring how you can design 
your home garden to stay healthy and lush through our 
long dry spells. Learn how to create a rain garden to 
capture and utilize every drop of water that falls on your 
property, and put it where it’s needed most- into the soil.  

Create biodiversity, grow healthy food, help to keep your 
local waterways clean, and have the greenest garden in 
the street! Steve’s workshops are fun and hands on and 
you’ll leave with a swag of new ideas to create your own 
thriving rain garden at home.

Bookings essential: (02) 9976 1654 or 	
celia.cameron-smith@manly.nsw.gov.au

SECOND HAND SATURDAY, NOVEMBER 24

Manly Council’s Second Hand 
Saturday program is an opportunity 
for our residents to hold an 
advertised garage sale, the Saturday 
(November 24) before their General 
Clean Up collection (Wednesday, 

28th). Participation is free and Manly Council will 
advertise your garage sale in the Manly Daily and supply 
you with a Second Hand Saturday Info Kit and posters. 

Hosting a Second Hand Saturday is a great way to reduce 
waste to landfill, dispose of unwanted items, provide 
an opportunity for someone else to make use of those 
items and make some extra cash! Please note that 
registrations need to be received the Tuesday prior 
to your Second Hand Saturday Event. To participate 
please visit Manly Councils Waste and Recycling page 
which can be found at www.manly.nsw.gov.au.

TEACHING SOMEONE TO DRIVE

You can learn all the simple steps on how to teach a 
learner driver at a FREE two hour workshop.
The next workshop in your area:
When: Wednesday, November 14. 6.00 – 8.00 pm
Where: Seaforth Pavilion, Seaforth Oval, Wakehurst 
Parkway.
Call the Road Safety officer on 9976 1619	
or email records@manly.nsw.gov.au 

The next  
Fair Trade Market 
is on Saturday, 
December 1, 2012, 
9.00 am – 5.00 pm


